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Ariana Costa

From: Anthony Thompson <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 10:49 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: SUPPORT 5181 - Modification of Service

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
I am a housing provider and have been active in real estate in Rhode Island as a housing provider, real estate agent, and 
property renovator since the early 2000s. I am also a registered voter and generally support the position of the RI 
Coalition of Housing Providers on housing issues. 
 
I support proposed Bill H5181 as it would improve the service of process in this section of the law and bring it into better 
standardization with other forms of service/summons, in which, if all other efforts of service fail, posting conspicuously 
at the dwelling or usual place of abode is deemed acceptable service. 
 
For this reason, I urge the Committee to advance the bill out of Committee and toward its adoption as an overdue 
improvement to RIGL 34-18-56. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony Thompson 
43 Wildrose Ct 
Warwick, RI 02888 
art@sigilservices.com 
 


